
I participated in the Study Abroad Debriefing Session last Friday and found it 

very impressive and useful. Thanks to such amazing presentations of the presenters 

(senpais), I was able to get useful information such as what I need to do before 

application or what to expect during exchange program itself. What I liked the most was 

a diversity of senpais in terms of their background, experience, and future plans. One is 

fluent in English and looking forward to working at some UN institution; Another had 

been planning to continue studying for Ph. D program and therefore chose an exchange 

program; And the last presenter has work experience at a local government in Japan 

and is willing to apply the experience of studying abroad to his work. These unique and 

inspirational stories helped me explore many options and confirm my will to study 

abroad. 
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